FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
We were be informed the individual bin for this flat was removed and replaced with a large communal wheelie bin, without notice. This new wheelie bin has a padlock. 

We are disappointed that we were not consulted by the council about this change. 

Under the Freedom of Information Act we request copies of all communications relating to the bins at Norwich Road, Leicester, LE4 0LR. 

Please find the relevant information attached.  Please note that details of all parties involved have been redacted (removed). 
Disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release.
We are withholding this information under section 40(2) (personal data), and this, therefore, constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
